
Sunpark  MDF033D-14W
Decorative LED Wall Sconce

Sunpark  MDF033D-14W  Decorative  LED  Wall  Sconce.  The
MDF033D-14W is ideal for indoor applications at residential
and  commercial  locations.  This  fixture  is  suitable  for
kitchens, dining rooms, bathrooms, laundry rooms, pantries,
offices, hallways, and much more!  The circular fixture is
ideal for dry or damp locations and provides uniform light
distribution. Multiple lighting color temperatures give users
options for different applications while maintaining the same
aesthetic. The slim protruding dimension for this wall mounted
fixture makes it ADA approved (no more than 4″ from wall). The
satin nickel finish is also available with Sunpark’s vanity
lights and wall sconces, so the aesthetic of your home between
rooms will be cohesive. Installation is traditional, quick and
easy.

Features

Housing: Die-formed Cold-rolled Steel

Finish Option: -62 Satin Nickel

Optical  Shade:  High  Transmission  Acrylic  Creates  Excellent
Light Distribution and Uniformity

Electrical: High Power Factor, Low THD
-EM: Built-in Emergency Light

JA8 Type: High Power Factor ( > 0.98), Low THD ( < 10%)

https://www.literitecontrols.com/product/sunpark-mdf033d-14w/
https://www.literitecontrols.com/product/sunpark-mdf033d-14w/


LED Driver, 120V-277V, 0-10V Dimming Type (Min. Dimming Level
3%)

Flicker Free: Meets JA10 Standard

LED Type: Integrate LED Module, 3000K LED

More Color Temperature Option – (3000K, 4000K LED)

JA8 Type: 3000K only, LM80/TM21 60,000hrs Min. Rating

Certification: UL/cUL or ETL/cETL Listed, Suitable for Damp
Locations

JA8 Type – CEL Listed, Meets Title24 JA8 Requirements

Warranty: 5 Years Limited Warranty on Driver and LED

For other items like the Sunpark MDF033D-14W Decorative LED
Wall Sconce click here.

For more information on Sunpark’s line of lighting solutions
click here.
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